INSPECTION

Inspection of Approved Aerial Herbicide Project
Lakehead Forest

The Ontario Ministry of Natural Resources and Forestry (MNRF) invites you to inspect the
MNRF-approved aerial herbicide project. As part of our ongoing efforts to regenerate and
protect Ontario's forests, selected stands on the Lakehead Forest (see map) will be sprayed
with herbicide to control competing vegetation, starting on or about July 8, 2021.

The approved project description and project plan for the aerial herbicide project is available
electronically for public inspection by contacting the Greenmantle Forest Inc. during normal
business hours and on the Natural Resources Information Portal at https://nrip.mnr.gov.on.
ca/s/fmp-online beginning June 1, 2021 until March 31, 2022 when the Annual Work
Schedule expires.

Interested and affected persons and organizations can arrange a remote meeting with
MNRF staff to discuss the aerial herbicide project. For more information, please contact:

Vishnu Kowlessar

Management Forester

Ministry of Natural Resources
and Forestry

Thunder Bay District Office

435 James Street South

Suite Boo1

Thunder Bay, ON P7E 6S7

tel: 807-709-1928

Jean Maclsaac
Silviculture Manager
Greenmantle Forest Inc.
179, 25th Side Road
Rosslyn, ON P7K 0Bg

tel: 807-939-3147
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